
Dear Friends of the Symphony

Today, our town is still known for its music and baseball — thanks to our world-class Kansas City Symphony 

and two-time World Series winners, the Kansas City Royals.

Honorary chairs Marny and John Sherman, principal owners of the KC Royals, invite you to “have a ball” as 

we honor Kansas City’s musical culture and salute Michael Stern’s unprecedented years as music director.

The evening begins with an exhilarating concert by the Kansas City Symphony in Helzberg Hall, then transitions 

to a rousing supper club in Brandmeyer Grand Hall. Surrounded by friends, you’ll enjoy dinner, drinks and 

dancing while being entertained throughout the night by musical guest extraordinaire, Lonnie McFadden. 

Come celebrate why Kansas City is so special — then and now — while renewing your commitment to the 

Kansas City Symphony. As a 2022 Gala Benefactor, you’ll be an MVP in supporting the Kansas City 

Symphony’s continued vitality, community outreach and youth educational programs that enrich the lives of so 

many in our region. The sponsorship levels and benefits are enclosed. As a sponsor, you’ll be given the 

“royal treatment” at an exclusive Benefactor Party that’s guaranteed to be a home run!

Presented by the Symphony League of Kansas City

With sincere appreciation,             

Marny and John Sherman, Honorary Chairs  

Sue Ann Fagerberg and Ursula Terrasi, Co-chairs

RO AL
Let’s have a Ball!

For one night only — September 10, 2022 — you're invited to 

relive Kansas City’s heyday when the music was swinging along 

with the original Monarchs' baseball bats. Join us as we turn the 

Kauffman Center for the Performing Arts into a vintage-style 

supper club with fantastic food, classic cocktails, entertainment 

and, of course, music.
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